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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Jessi Webb <webbconstructioninc@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 9:57 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Conditional Use Permit

Lindsey Ozbolt 
Planner II Comm 
Community Develipement Services 
411 North Ruby St. Suite #2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
 
 
Dear Lindsey, 
 
We are writing this letter to formally withdraw our conditional use permit 
(CU-12-00003) for the said use of a home occupation which produces 
noise.  We request that this permit NOT go in front of the Board of County 
Commissioners for final decision and that the process be terminated 
immediatley. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this process. 
 
Matt and Jessi Webb 
 
--  
Webb Construction Inc. 

P.O. Box 1178 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
Matt Webb 509-899-1158 
Jessi Webb 509-899-2838 


